
 
 
 
 
 
November 25, 2003    Sent Via: E-mail 
        Records@wutc.wa.gov 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: UT-033044 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
This letter is to notify the Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission that 
Asotin, McDaniel and Lewis River Telephone Companies d.b.a TDS Telecom are 
not involved in CLEC activities and do not plan to participate in this proceeding. 
 
If there are questions or concerns regarding this information, I can be reached at 
(503)656-8399 to discuss. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gail M. Long 
Manager, External Relations 
 


